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4 March 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents 

Allergies 

In the coming weeks the children in Year 1 will be learning about procedures.  As stimulus for the writing process children will be making, 

writing about and eating a variety of different foods. 

 

If your child has an allergy to any type of food, could you please complete and return the slip below.  We are aware that the school office 

has a list of student allergies, but we would like to ensure that the lists we have are current prior to commencing this unit of work. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

Kind Regards 

Year 1 Teachers 

 

 
" --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Year 1 – Allergies  (please return asap) 
 
Child’s name:  ___________________________________________________  Child’s Class:  ___________________________ 
 
 
Food allergies:  _________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
______________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
______________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 


